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Brasilia(DF) , July 15th of 2015.

Letter # 01/2013/RH

Ban Ki-Moon
General Secretary
United Nations

New York, NY, 1007
Mr. General Secretary,

It’s our honor to inform that the Staff Real Estate agrees and complies with the Tem Principles of the UN
Global Compact related with the with the Human Rights, Labour Rights, Environmental Rights and Anti-Corruption
policies in all its forms.

We want to express through this letter our deep commitment of embracing and propagating such principles
in our community. Furthermore, we commit our organization with the Global Pact and its Principles in a way to
adapt our company culture, strategies and daily operations to promote the Global Compact principal to our workers,
clients, and the general public. We also pledge our full support to the Millennium Development Goals (MDGs) in
order to promote its policies and goals.

We recognize that it's a fundamental requisite to our participation to present annual reports, also known as
Communication on Progress(COP). WE understand that this report must inform what efforts are being made by our
organization to implement such principles. We agree on sending the required reports in order to ensure the
transparency of our informations. We will inform in this report the progress the actions taken to implement the
Global Compact and fully adhere to its policies and then send every year an updated report in accordance with the
COP of the Global Compact.

Sincerely,
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Rita Maria de Brito - CEQ



